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Westwood Farm Community Pre-School

Registered Charity 294802

Westwood Farm Community Centre, Downs Way, Tilehurst, Reading, RG31 6SL

www.westwoodfarmpreschool.com
Dear Parent / Carer, 

Thank you so much for considering Westwood Farm Community Pre-school for your child. This letter is designed to help you understand our registration process and what to expect when. 

Along with this letter you will find a registration form and GDPR information and permission form. In order to join our waiting list you shall need to return the following: - 

1. Fully Completed Registration form 

2. Completed GDPR permission sheet.

3. £25.00 administration fee (non-refundable), please transfer to our account of                       sort code 30-96-96, account number 02522230.
4. Your child’s birth certificate so that we may photocopy it for our records (your original shall be returned to you immediately). 
5. A copy of your child’s 2 year check.
Once we have all five of the requested items above, you are then ready to join our waiting list. 
What happens now? 
Your child’s forms shall be placed in our paper waiting list file and your child’s name added to our computer stored waiting list. Our waiting list works in date of birth order so that older children are allocated to first. If children are of a similar age, our waiting list shall take into account which child has been on the waiting list for the longest amount of time, it also will take into consideration if we have any siblings at pre-school along with other factors. For the full list of criteria please refer to our admissions policy which can be found on our pre-school website. 
You will not hear from preschool until the term before your requested start date. Confirmation of allocations normally take place in the second part of the term e.g. If you would like your child to start in the spring term (January) you will not hear from pre-school until after the October half term (which is the second part of the Autumn term). 

We try to allocate the sessions that you have requested, however, we are unable to guarantee this until allocating. In the event that we do not have the sessions available that you have requested we shall contact you to discuss which sessions we can offer you and if they suit you. If we cannot accommodate your start date and session requests you shall receive a letter confirming these details and what happens next. 
2 ½ year old spaces are limited to 4 per session. We still apply the same waiting list rules as above. 

We are a very happy group who are always willing to help and answer any queries that we can. Although we shall not be in contact until the term before your requested start date, please do contact us with any questions or queries that you may have. 
Best Regards 

Nicki Layfield
Pre-school Administrator 

Westwood Farm Community Pre-School – Happy, healthy children, learning to learn for the future
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